

7:05 meeting called to order

Add putting chili feed to reader boards down town to the agenda

Treasures report motion to accept by Ryan second Sue passed

Chili feed: a committee will be formed for what we do about the chili feed in case of covid. Committee will consist of executive committee and Sue "covid committee". Covid committee to meet Wednesday October 6<sup>th</sup>.

Elections: Al yes, Chris yes, Justin yes, Robb??

Annual meeting will be November 15<sup>th</sup> regular meeting start at 6:00 annual meeting 7:00

New lifetime member: Donald Hurley would like to donate \$5,000.00 to the club. President to meet with him. Tim made a motion to accept the donation seconded by Sue passed

Motion to send out hard copy invoices made by Tim second by Ryan passed

Craig will talk to the owners of the reader boards about advertising for the chili feed

Nick will resend an updated donors list with current donations

8:37 motion to adjourn by Ryan Second Fred passed